
You are most welcome to come and support your runner at the School Cross Country to be held at:

                  	              


Fergusson Park:	 	 Thursday 3rd June 2021 - Week 5 (next week)

Postponement Date: 		 Friday 4th June


Race Order 

10:30 am (approx.)                 

• Year 6 Boys 	          	 	 

• Year 6 Girls 	          	 

• Year 5 Boys	          	 

• Year 5 Girls 


11:00am (approx.)   

• Year 4 Boys 

• Year 4 Girls  

• Year 3 Boys 

• Year 3 Girls  


11:30am (approx.)   

• Year 2 students


                      

NOTE 
Please be there earlier rather than later to support your runner, as the races will come and go quite 
quickly.  We may speed up the times between races depending on the weather conditions.


GEAR 
Children should wear suitable sports (running) gear  -  shorts and shirt. Wearing shoes is optional on 
the running course. (Not the school uniform - unless it’s the school sports uniform.) 


Children should also bring:

• Drink bottles and snack food.

• School polar fleece for after the race (especially if breezy).

• Asthma inhalers for those who need them.


Please notify your class teacher if there is a medical condition they need to be aware of.


We look forward to seeing you at the event at Fergusson Park.


PARENT VOLUNTEERS 
To make the day a success, we need parent volunteers to be marshals, record results and support 
the running of the event.  If you can help on the day, please CLICK THIS LINK and complete the 
form.


CROSS

COUNTRY


2021

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeGanGz_n_e4jaAG_QXxcZ38M5ykctXK5ygoiXUbUJ4JcdJ6A/viewform?usp=sf_link

